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Ms Margaret  

Hobday

OBJ2014/0617/P 15/02/2014  20:35:41 I would like to know how contractors will be accessing the site in respect of the proposed residential 

extension outlined in the planning application for 73 Constantine Road.  If the presumption is that 

access will be granted to contractors and their vehicles via South End Close at the rear of 73 

Constantine Road, I object most strongly.   Such access would result in unacceptable disruption to the 

residents of D Block (no’s. 121-140) South End Close.  Access to the rear of 73 Constantine Road 

could only be along a narrow footpath used by a number of elderly and disabled residents in D Block 

and then through a private garden.  Furthermore, the closest contractors vehicles could park would be 

about 100 metres from the construction site in a designated no parking at any time area.  Any 

equipment and materials would then have to be moved along the aforesaid narrow path with the 

resultant debris and damage to the foot path and private garden.

Allowing access to the site via South End Close would result in the majority of disruption being felt by 

residents in South End Close with little or none to those in Constantine Road.

Also. would the planned excavation and building result in ground disturbance in and around  121-140 

South End Close or, indeed, impinge on the privacy of the existing adjacent flats.

126 South End 

Close

NW3 2RF
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